
     June 17, 2020 
 
～Measures of Restrictions on Activities on Campus (starting on July 1, 2020)～ 
 
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff Members, 
 
This is to announce that the measures of restrictions on activities on campus, except the 
University Hospital, are going to be changed as stated below. 
Please note that the measures of restrictions may be changed depending on the situations 
of the COVID-19 infection in Japan or in Okinawa. You will be notified via emails or through 
the university’s official website when changes are made. Please check updated information 
frequently. 
We, as the university that contributes to the local community, have been taking necessary 
measures to secure health and safety of the students, faculty and staff members as well as 
to prevent the spread of COVID-19 infection in Okinawa. We appreciate your understanding 
and cooperation. 
 
【Measures of Restriction on Activities on Campus (except the University Hospital)】 
 
1. Starting Date: July 1 (Wed.), 2020 
 
2. Level for Restriction on Activities on Campus: Level 1 
 
3. Contents of Restrictions: 
 
  Entering the Campus: You must pay due attention to prevent the spread of infection, such 

as avoiding“Three Cs”: 
1. Closed spaces with poor ventilation 
2. Crowded places with many people nearby 
3. Close-contact settings such as close-range conversations 

 
  Lectures and Practical Classes: In principle, online lectures will be provided. If preventive 
measures against the spread of infection are taken, it is possible to provide face-to-face 
lectures. 
  ※ When your lectures will be face-to-face, you will be notified through Academic 

Information System (such as Syllabus) and/or from the faculty member in charge. 
Please check information frequently. 

 
  Club/Circle Activities: Activities must be reported in advance.  
  ※Activities (including meetings) must be implemented after taking preventive measures 

against the spread of infection and under the supervision of the advisor (or after 
obtaining permission).  

 
  Research Activities: Must be implemented after taking preventive measures against the 

spread of infection 
 
  Others: As follows 
 ※ Please pay careful attention to the cooperation requests from the government and 

Okinawa Prefecture, to the “New Lifestyle” indicated by the Ministry of Health, 
Labour and Welfare, and to “Campus Advisory for COVID-19” issued by the University. 

 
                                               NISHIDA Mutsumi 
                                               President 
                                               University of the Ryukyus 


